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Meeting in Ljubljana, Slovenia

The next meeting took place on March 14th and 15th and was hosted by the Chamber of Commerce and Industry of Slovenia. 
Presentations on the Competency Framework were made by the Slovenian partner and Birmingham City University. A general discussion with all partners present was held, suggestions for adjustments were agreed upon.
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In addition, the development of dissemination tools and processes were discussed and plans for the national disseminations of all partner countries were made. Checklists for the events were shared, 

The next meeting in Varna, Bulgaria was planned. Experiences and findings of local disseminations will be discussed in order to plan the European dissemination event on June 22nd in Brussels, Belgium. 
[image: image3.jpg]sy o St el



[image: image4.png]. ceca



  [image: image5.jpg]Jy

BIRMINGHAM
City University



  [image: image6.jpg]City of Oslo



   [image: image7.jpg]CENTER ZA POSLOVNO USPOSABUANJE



  [image: image8.jpg]


  [image: image9.png]( 50]ELY
SYNTRA
\ WEST

www.syntrawest.be




Issue: 6





Business Support Professionals





�
































